


 

NEPHI CITY  

21 East 100 North Nephi, UT 84648 
Phone: 435-623-0822 

Fax: 435-623-5443 
   
 
December 4, 2020 

 

Spencer Cox 
Lieutenant Governor of Utah 
350 N State Street, Suite 220 
PO Box 142325 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2325 
annexations@utah.gov 
 
RE: MALMGREN ANNEXATION 
 
Dear Lt. Governor Cox: 
 
This letter certifies and is official notification that the Malmgren Annexation request complies 
with the legal requirements and that all the steps necessary for municipality annexation outlined 
by state statute have been followed.   I am requesting certification of this boundary action. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa E. Brough 
Nephi City Recorder 
435.623.0822 
lisabrough@nephi.utah.gov 
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